										Abuja , Nigeria 
										20 Dec. 2014
Dear Chair,
Non Commercial Users Community,

Application for Travel
I, Benjamin Akinmoyeje, a member of NCUC /NSCG since 2013, writes to apply for travel support, I have been a participant in the NCUC/NCSG space to the level of my understanding of the subject matter.
I plan to be ICANN Singapore meeting as I intend to observe proceedings and become more active /engaging member of NCUC/NSCG/GNSO
[bookmark: _GoBack]I am willing to write a post trip report and volunteer for any NCUC assignment during and after the meeting  if awarded the travel support , I believe this is the only way to learn.
I have not received NCUC funding for the last NCUC meeting and I agree to participate in all NCUC meetings and activities as I always did whenever I received ICANN scholarship. 
In order for me to participate physically in some of the working groups and learn more so as to become more active in the IG space.

I look forward to the consideration of my application as this will help make up my travel expense and encourage my participation in NCUC activities.

Thank you
Benjamin Akinmoyeje

